
 

Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission Ave. 

P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, WA 99220-0500 
Telephone: 800-727-9170 

 

VIA: UTC Web Portal 

 
August 13, 2021 
 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 
 
Re: Post-Hearing Brief - (UE-200900 & UG-200901 & UE-200894) 
 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 

Attached for filing with the Commission is an electronic copy of the “Post-Hearing Brief” 

in the above referenced Docket Nos.   

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Liz Andrews at (509) 495-

8601. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
/s/ Paul Kimball 

 
Paul Kimball 
Manager of Compliance & Discovery 
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